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I agree that it would be best to ease the burden on myself, other employers and 

financial offices. 

I am in favor of HB409 to eliminate filing fees eliminating filing fees paid by corporations 

and other business entities to the State Department of Assessments and Taxation for 

certain annual reports due on or after April 15, 2023, that are filed electronically. 
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